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9. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 FORMER LANDFILLS AND OTHER FILLED SITES - SANDILANDS 
 
 Mr Alister Boal and Mrs Debby Geayley addressed the Committee on behalf of several property 

owners in Sandilands and outlined the issues of concern to the residents.  The deputation sought 
financial assistance from the Council with the cost of remediating their properties and also the cost of 
ongoing medical tests. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


